
Notice of Budget Committee Meeting  
& State Revenue Sharing Public Hearing 

For the City of Willamina, Oregon 
 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Willamina, Yamhill County, State of Oregon, to 
discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2025 to June 30, 2026, will be held at the West Valley Fire 
District, 825 NE Main Street, Willamina, OR 97396. The meeting will take place on May 21, 2025, at 6:00 
PM. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the Budget Message and to receive public comment on the 
2025-2026 proposed budget for the City of Willamina.  This is a public meeting where deliberation of the 
Budget Committee will take place.  
 
A public hearing to receive comments on the possible uses of the State Revenue Sharing funds will also 
be held at this time.   
 
A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 15, 2025, at the 
Willamina City Hall, 411 NE C St., Willamina, OR 97396, between the hours of 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM and 
1:00 PM - 5:00 PM.  

The public may participate in person or via Zoom.  Additional information can be found on our Facebook 
page or website: www.willaminaoregon.gov.  

If a second meeting is necessary, it will be held on May 22, 2025, at 6:00 PM. 
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